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Cover: Archers try their hand at the Long Distance Buffalo Novelty Shoot at NCTAC.       Photo by Joe Henz 

C a r o l i n a  T r a d i t i o n a l  A r c h e r s  

 

M i s s i o n  S t a t e m e n t  

P a g e  2  

The mission of the Carolina Traditional Archers is the preservation and promotion of the ancient art of traditional archery through 

club activities and educational interactions with others. Members will adhere to the highest ethical standards in their support, practice, 

promotion and preservation of traditional archery and bow hunting. The Carolina Traditional Archers support sound wildlife manage-

ment principles and seek opportunities to aid conservation efforts. 
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July 7ñClub Shoot, 9am-3pm, Maiden 

August 4ñClub Shoot, 9am-3pm, Maiden 

September 1ñWhitetail Warm-Up Shoot, 9am-3pm, Maiden 

October 6ñClub Shoot, 9am-3pm, Maiden 

October  25-27ñClub Hunt, Kerr Scott 

November 3ñ Coon Shoot, 5pm-9pm, Maiden 

November 17ñCTA Workday, 8am-noon, Maiden 

December 1ñClub Shoot, 9am-3pm, Maiden 

July 28-29 - Powder Creek Traditional Archers Shoot, near Asheville airport, NC 

More details contact Linda Brittain at (828) 891-3332. 

August 18 - Sissipahaw Traditional Archers Shoot, 9am -3pm, Bellemont, NC 

More details at  www.stacgang.org 

Other Regional Traditional Archery Events 
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Letter from  the  President  

  CTA Members, 

 

Many thanks to all that attended NCTAC.  Special thanks to the more than 20 members that assisted with the 

many aspects of the event and to our club officers who worked countless hours to ensure NCTAC was a success. 

Bottom line: we could not have pulled off an event of this size without this commitment from our members. 

We have been blessed with great weather, and attendance at our monthly shoots is at an all-time high.  I have said 

it many times before but itõs worth repeating: a great meal along with several hours of entertainment for ten 

bucks is hard to beat! 

CTA continues to make improvements at our facility.  Most recently we had a Port A Jon installed.  This unit will 

be at the facility year-around, and will be serviced prior to each shoot. Plans are also being developed to do a ma-

jor refurbishing of the practice bales and cleanup around the clubhouse.  This is in direct response to the com-

ments we received from the latest survey. 

One concern I have had over the years is that very few CTA members attend NCTAC.  We have developed a 

survey that will be distributed at the next few shoots in an attempt to learn the reason(s) for non-attendance and 

address them. It is our hope that all members will attend NCTAC in the future. Please take a few minutes at the 

next shoot to share your thoughts. 

As always, your attendance at CTA events is greatly appreciated but please donõt hesitate to assist.  Lending a 

hand at our events goes a long way in making the shoots more enjoyable for everyone. 

Best regards, 

Dave Haggist   

Slinging arrows at the Running Javelina at Februaryôs Monthly Club Shoot.                               Photo by Joe Henz 
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NCTAC 2012! 

Photos by Drew Sumrell and Joe Henz. 
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W. Kerr Scott Reservoir in Wilkesboro proved to be a delightful location for the North Carolina Traditional Archery 

Championships.  We had over two hundred archers register, and received many compliments on the range and the 

campgrounds.  The Boomer Fire Department  provided drinks, BBQ, hotdogs, and burgers for lunch throughout the 

weekend, and the Boy Scouts cooked a delicious Saturday chicken dinner. 


